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Bill Matson

Subject: FW: Public Meeting PBD-2021-05

From: John Henricks <jhenricks@npgsolutions.ca>  
Sent: Sunday, February 7, 2021 12:35 PM 
To: Bill Matson <billmatson@niagarafalls.ca> 
Subject: Public Meeting PBD-2021-05 
 
Good afternoon, Mr. Matson!  
 
With regard to the public meeting scheduled to consider report PBD-2021-05 on 
Tuesday evening (February 9, 2021), we respectfully request a postponement of 
this public meeting to allow NPG an opportunity to further consider the findings of 
the staff report and recommend an amending application to our client. It is our 
intention to ensure that the amended proposal is better aligned with OPA 127 (re 
B&B’s/VRU’s). While that OPA remains under appeal, we better appreciate the 
direction that staff must respect in following Council’s direction and believe an 
amended approach to the application will further the public interest in this regard. 
Our client has authorized this request. If there are further questions, I’d be pleased 
to address them directly but trust this is sufficient notice to cancel/postpone 
Tuesday’s public meeting. Thank-you! 
 
 
John R. Henricks, MCIP, RPP 
President 
M 905 321 0697  E jhenricks@npgsolutions.ca 

 
 

IMPORTANT NOTE FOR 2021 
As a response to our ongoing growth across Southern Ontario, we are now NPG Planning Solutions Inc. (as of January 
15th, 2021), with a new website, new logo, and new email address: jhenricks@npgsolutions.ca.   Our new website is 

live: www.npgsolutions.ca. For your information, both the old and new email addresses will work for 6 months during 
the transition. If you have any questions about the transition please let us know. We look forward to continuing our 
commitment to all of our clients through 2021 and beyond. 
  
COVID Message: 
To our valued clients and industry partners:   
We continue to work remotely through the pandemic in full capacity and are available via our landline (905) 321-6743 or 
via our individual cell phones. If you are having any difficulty reaching any of us please email Dianne 
Rintjema, jhenricks@npgsolutions.ca. We hope you and those you care for are safe and well. Thank you for working with 
NPG. 
 


